
 

City of Mt. Morris 

Planning Commission 

 

Meeting Cancellation 

 

The City of Mt. Morris Planning Commission has cancelled the scheduled meeting for August 

19th, 2019 due to lack of agenda items. 

This notice is given pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Public Act No 267 of 1976. 

Dated this 13th day of July, 2019. 

 

Kristina K. Somers, City Clerk 

 


